
       

 

    
 

                 

April 2020 
The past month has tested us and helped us to 
grow in many ways.  With the “Stay Home, Stay 
Safe” order issued by our governor due to the 
Coronavirus, the staff at Hope Landing and The 
Haven are doing what is necessary to keep you, 
our residents, safe and healthy. 

 
We are learning to expand our horizons, get out of 
our comfort zones and do things we normally 
don’t do, just to make sure everyone has a good 
“quality of life” day. 

                  
And we want to thank all our residents and their 
families for your patience and understanding 
during this time. 
 

A huge “thank you” to our awesome team at 
Hope Landing & The Haven!   
We love and appreciate you all. 

 
 

 

Special Thanks  
Thank you to the Kineman family for the 
donation of a Facebook Portal at The Haven. 
We now have a way to video call with families. If 
you have a family member at The Haven and 
need info on how you can video call with them, 
please contact us.  

 
 

Thank you to Riedy’s Pizza for the donation of 
pizzas, salads and breadsticks for all of our 

hardworking staff. 

 
 

And thank you to all the ladies in the community 
who made and donated face masks to Hope 
Landing & The Haven for our caregivers and 

residents. We appreciate your love & generosity!! 
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St. Patrick’s Day Happenings

The ladies got right into the spirit of St. Patrick’s 
Day with their green nails! 

Love these Shamrock Suncatchers 

Virtual Visits During 
Social Isolation 

We are especially thankful for the wonderful way 
technology can keep us connected to loved ones 
during this time of social isolation. Being able to 
communicate via phone is just one way we can 
stay connected. As you read on the previous 
page, we have a Facebook Portal at The Haven 
for virtual visits with family and now we have 
“Zoom” a video conferencing service at Hope 
Landing. It can be used to video call with family 
and we have had a couple families take 
advantage of it already. If you have a loved one 
at Hope Landing and want to set up a video 
Zoom call with them, please contact us and we 
will be happy to make that happen. Also, to all 
the families of our residents, please encourage 
your family members to send cards and letters. 
We all love getting mail from family. 

These smiles are priceless. 
Let’s keep them coming! 

“Like” and follow us on Facebook for 
updates. 

St. Patty’s Day 
BINGO!! 
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